Supervisor's Report
August 17, 2021

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of August 17, 2021 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-Andy Wood and | met and came up with a list of supplies needed to start the bathroom
and grill area work. We have lined some volunteers up to help with the work also. | picked
up the fence and most of the post also, and we are hoping to start this weekend.

-Larry asked last meeting about the road that goes to the river in downerville. | spoke to the
DEC, and the officer told me that road is ATV legal to the parking area. If the ATVS stay on
the road or in the parking area they are fine. They can not drive down to or in the river. He
also stated there were no ATVS beyond this point signs in the parking area, and he would
check to see if they are still there.

-| have received the verification letter from the state that we will receive $182,741 from the
coronavirus local fiscal recovery fund. Half the money will come this year and the rest next
summer.

-Budget modifications, Decrease A1990.4 contingent by $67.75 and increase A5680.4
transportation safety by $67.75. this will balance the accounts.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor






